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Herrera Environmental and JRMA to Partner on Snohomish County Solid Waste On-

Call Engineering Services 

 

Portland, OR (March 2, 2023) JRMA, a leading architectural, engineering, and planning firm specializing in 

the design of solid waste facilities including transfer stations, materials recovery facilities (MRFs), and 

anaerobic digestion/biogas plants (AD), is pleased to announce they are collaborating with Herrera 

Environmental for a Snohomish County, Washington solid waste on-call contract.  

The project team consisting of Herrera, JRMA, FSi Engineers, and HWA Geosciences Inc. will provide on-call 

solid waste engineering services for Snohomish County through 2025. The team looks forward to applying 

our specialized solid waste experience to support the successful delivery of solid waste services across 

Snohomish County.  

About JRMA 

JRMA Architects & Engineers (J. R. Miller & Associates), is an architectural, engineering, and planning firm 

headquartered in Brea, CA. The firm offers comprehensive services for the planning and design of processing 

facilities, including solid waste and recycling, organics recovery, renewable energy, aviation, industrial, and 

food processing. For forty years, JRMA has built a reputation for designing facilities that are cost-effective, 

achieve operational excellence, and reflect sustainable design features. With over 65 employees, JRMA has 

additional offices in San Carlos, CA; Brea, CA; Houston, TX; and Lexington, KY. 
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